Meeting Notes – 19 10 01 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Rotarian Chester Carter, Webmaster for the Rotary Club of LaFayette, Rotarian Brenda Carter reviewed the club website with the LaFayette Rotarians.  The review included discussion on the club website being a means of projecting branding and image, technical aspects of the website and website content.
Rotarian Brenda Carter began collecting donations for Christmas gifts for residents of the two nursing homes in LaFayette.
